
To: Civil Service Commissioners 

From: Mario Gardea, President Stockton Professional Firefighters 456 

Date: 9/1/20 

Subject: Support for rule changes for lateral hires 

Local 456, Fire administration and Human Resources all met to discuss proposed rule changes 

for lateral hires. All parties came to an agreement that best serves the department and the 

Citizens of Stockton. We endorse the language and urge you to vote yes. 

Respectfully, 

Mario Gardea 

Attachment C


